
PORT OF DUNDEE LIMITED 

Via e-mail 
 

 

No. 23 of 2019                    25th November 2019

  

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

FIRTH OF TAY 

 

Network Rail Abseiling Operations on Tay Rail Bridge 

 
Mariners are advised that Network Rail will conduct an examination of the Tay Rail Bridge 

using abseiling techniques. 

 

The examination will be conducted between the 25th November 2019 and the 19th December 

2019 during daylight hours only; with abseiling happening between spans 31, 32 and 33, 

which are the navigational spans. 

 

To protect the safety of the abseiling team, transit through the navigational spans of the Tay 

Rail Bridge should not be attempted during daylight hours. Vessels requiring transit to Perth 

during this time should give prior notification to FTNS to allow the abseil team to be notified 

and recovered. 

 

Dundee Harbour Radio can be contacted on VHF Ch12 for further information. 

 

This Notice will be self-cancelling on 20th December 2019 on completion of the bridge 

works. 

 

 

 

Ryan Porteous 

Harbour Master 

Port of Dundee 
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